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The Georgetown University Law Center encourages and supports the free exchange of ideas and 

political viewpoints. However, as a non-profit institution of higher education whose activities are 

regulated in part by Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code, Georgetown University and 

the Law Center are generally restricted when engaging in partisan political campaign activity 



of anything associated with partisan political campaign activity. Law Center facilities and services 
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